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PASTEURIZATION MAKES MILK SAFE 
FOR YOU AND YOUR FAMILY 

PASTEURIZED MILK IS SAFE FROM BIRD FLU (H5N1) 
Bird flu does not spread through properly pasteurized milk. There's no live virus in 

pasteurized milk, infant formula, or other products made from pasteurized milk. 

FOOD SAFETY IS OUR HIGHEST PRIORITY 
Dairy cows can get sick with bird flu. This type of flu virus can be found in 

raw milk from sick cows. Pasteurization kills the flu virus (and other germs too). 

Both the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the United States Department 

of Agriculture (USDA) report our milk is safe from bird flu. 

MAKE SURE THAT 
THE MILK AND MILK PRODUCTS 
YOU SERVE YOUR FAMILY  
ARE PASTEURIZED 

The cartons or packages will say either 
“pasteurized” or “ultra-pasteurized.” 

SCAN THE CODES 
TO LEARN MORE 
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